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Investigation to Examine PacifiCorp, dba 

Pacific Power's Non-Standard Avoided 

Cost Pricing.  

  

NOTICE 

OF CANCELLATION 

OF 

HEARING 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 

hearing scheduled for September 11, 2017, in these proceedings.  

 

Dated this 1st day of September, 2017, at Salem, Oregon. 
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_____________________ 
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